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13 

Assembly @ 9:00 

a.m. 

 

14 

Family Gym Night 

(see poster) 
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27 

Assembly @ 9:00 

a.m. 

 

28 

Family Gym Night 

(see poster) 

 

29 

 

30 

 

31 

Pro-D Day School 

Closed 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration: It’s that time of year to begin planning for next year’s 

kindergarten students.  If you have a child that will be 5 by December 31st, 

registration is now open. The School District Link provides all the necessary 

information to register your child either online or in person.  We are looking 

forward to meeting all of these new students. 

 

Parking:  We know that our parking situation is not ideal. However, there have been 

many near misses lately.  We have had calls about drivers parking on sidewalks and 

on the crosswalks. This is very dangerous and does not allow access to the 

crosswalk or sidewalks that walkers need access to.  We are noticing that many 

vehicles are just parking in the driving lane and flagging students to jump in.  Not 

only is this unsafe for students, but it means other drivers are stuck behind you. 

Families are also leaving their vehicles parked behind staff vehicles in the staff 

parking lot. This blocks not only the support staff who need leave but also creates 

https://www.prn.bc.ca/kindergarten-registration-its-time-2/?fbclid=IwY2xjawHw-1BleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHWn2lV67l-bNxA6owgcTrEZepDHaxm0hbJSRJ2TSd6DUU-3rhT4t5ucnxA_aem_gGXS0dLMJJ3vyewYVzi-VQ


drivers from driving.  If you are getting out of your vehicle to pick up your 

children, please park in designated areas or along 105th avenue.  We ask that 

drivers be aware of safety concerns and be respectful of the situation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kathy Scheck ​ ​ Kim Asai​ ​ Linda Gibo 

Principal​ ​ ​ Vice Principal​ Secretary 

​ ​ ​ Margaret “Ma” Murray Community School  

 

 
 
 
 



 
 


